Vestal Inn
656 Front Street
Vestal, NY 13850

Dear Sir/Madame:

On behalf of The American Pride Ride and The Children of Fallen Soldiers Relief Fund,
held on Saturday July 2, 2011, We would like to thank you for your generous donation.
Your commitment to helping this cause in our community is sincerely appreciated.

The Goal of the Children of Fallen Soldiers Relief Fund is to continue to make a
difference for the families of these soldiers that have given so much to our country.
With the help of donations from supporters such as you we will continue to make a
difference.

Thank you again for your generous support.

Best Wishes,

The Staff and Management of the Vestal Inn




